

28 November 2016

Mr Philip Feeley Chairman Shannon Gaels GAA Leegeelan Blacklion Co Cavan

Dear Philip & Friends

We would like to say 'Thank You'

Thank you so much for raising the fantastic amount of €4,000.00 by taking part in a Charity Walk from Croke Park to Blacklion in memory of Philip McGovern. Your donation will go such a long way in making a difference to men's cancer patient services all over the country – thank you.

Every cent that we receive will help the Men's Cancer Alliance (the Mater Hospital Foundation, Cancer Care West and The Mercy Hospital Foundation to fund vital equipment, facilities and services used to diagnose, treat and support men battling prostate and testicular cancer in Ireland.

The charities are all focused on offering faster diagnosis and best practice surgery to public health care patients through initiatives such as the Men's Cancer Rapid Access Clinic at the Mercy Hospital in Cork. The Rapid Access clinic offers cancer patient's a one stop shop which means they can meet their consultant and have the necessary scans carried out on the very same day.

For more information on men's cancer and our work visit www.menscancer.ie

Thank you again for your support and helping us to get men to face up to cancer.

Yours sincerely

Mary Moornead Chief Executive





The Blue September Campaign.

01 830 3482 01 830 5201

Email: contact@blueseptember.ie

53-54 Eccles Street.

Dublin 7.

Fax:



Ucerheav